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From: MARK FAZARI    
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive PH030122_OP.21.019_Z.21.040 
 

Mark Fazari 
 Via Teodoro, Woodbridge ON 

 
We are strictly opposed to the continuation of this development. The requested density of this 
development is 5.78 FSI vs the 1.58 FSI that was approved by the OMB in 2010.  
This will have an immediate impact the the standard of living in the area. Increasing traffic and the 
number of people living in the area.  
This request is 3.5 times the approved size permitted which was based on maintaining the current 
population and infrastructure approved. 
 
Thank you  
Mark Fazari 
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